
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 9, 2005

TO: Honorable Helen Giddings, Chair, House Committee on Business & Industry 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2995 by King, Tracy (Relating to staff leasing services licenseholders as persons who 
may obtain a mechanic's lien on real property or perfect a claim against a statutory payment 
bond.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would include staff leasing services companies whose employees perform public work labor 
to fulfill an obligation to a prime contractor or to a subcontractor within the definition of 
subcontractor.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 452 Department of Licensing and Regulation

LBB Staff: JOB, JRO, WP, SJS
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